
From: Anthony Fernando
To: Clerk
Cc: fernando@rccao.com
Subject: RCCAO Message to City Council - Scarborough Subway Extension
Date: Monday, July 11, 2016 5:58:04 PM

Hi Marilyn:

Could you please add this email to the official list of correspondence related to Item:

EX16.1 - Developing Toronto's Transit Network Plan to 2031 on the July 12-13th City Council
Agenda?

Thank you.
Anthony

From: Anthony Fernando [mailto:fernando@rccao.com] 
Sent: July 11, 2016 4:51 PM
To: fernando@rccao.com
Cc: Andy Manahan ; dfc@bell.net
Subject: RCCAO Message to City Council - Scarborough Subway Extension
Mayor Tory & Council Members:

For those who continue to support the one-stop Scarborough Subway extension option, we
urge you to reconsider‎ your position. The substantial costs and low ridership projections
demonstrate a compelling case for a change in direction. The evidence shows that our
precious transit funding can be better allocated to projects that will achieve more substantial
mobility outcomes and address current congestion problems on the City's subway system. 

Who is Residential and Civil Construction Alliance of Ontario (RCCAO)?
For over ten years, the Residential and Civil Construction Alliance of Ontario (RCCAO) has been
a leading industry advocate for infrastructure investment. Our labour-management
construction alliance represents both management and labour in Ontario’s construction
sector. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Anthony

______________________
Anthony N. Fernando
Director of Public Affairs
Residential and Civil Construction Alliance of Ontario (RCCAO)
fernando@rccao.com
Tel: 905-760-7777 (X112) 
Cell: 416-559-1269
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25 North Rivermede Road,
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